
From: Planning <planningmatters@middlelevel.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 3:12 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: EN010110: Application by Medworth CHP Limited - Secretary of State Consultation
Importance: High

You don't often get email from planningmatters@middlelevel.gov.uk. Learn why this is 
important

Our Ref GM/346/PL/1542 
(Please quote this reference on any correspondence) 

Interested party reference 20033399

Good afternoon,
Hundred of Wisbech Internal Drainage Board 
EN010110: Application by Medworth CHP Limited for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility 

Secretary of State Consultation

Further to the Secretary of States letter dated 29th January, the information provided in 
response to the information request of 10th January, concerning outstanding matters at the 
close of examination, have been reviewed and the Board has no further comment to make.

If you have any queries concerning this response or require further information, please let 
me know.

Regards, 

Graham Moore 
Planning Engineer 
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This email and any attached files are copyright protected and are to be treated as confidential, 

Any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited without the prior consent of the 
Middle Level Commissioners. However, the Commissioners reserve the right to release this 
information where public disclosure is required under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Statements and opinions expressed in this e-mail may not represent those of the Middle Level 
Commissioners and unless otherwise expressly stated, nothing in this communication shall be legally 
binding, nor are any guarantees given as to the accuracy of the information held within it. 

If you are not the addressee or have received this email in error, please contact the sender 
immediately and then delete the message together with any attachments. 
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